## COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS

CHAIR Public Safety Committee

MEMBER
Anti-Graffiti Policy Committee
Finance & Personnel Committee
Steering & Rules Committee



## ROBERT G. DONOVAN

Alderman, 8th District

July 3, 2008

Cameron Radcliff 2333 N. 4<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Radcliff:

This letter is to notify you that your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license may be revoked based upon an objection from the Milwaukee Police Department. A hearing has been scheduled by the Public Safety Committee on July 17<sup>th</sup> at 9 a.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall. Milwaukee City Hall is located at 200 E. Wells St.

Your license may be revoked based upon this objection, a copy of which has been attached, in addition to a copy of your police report and your license renewal application. You will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge the reasons for revocation and to present witnesses under oath and to confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also be represented by an attorney and/or interpreter of your choice, at your expense. Following the hearing, the Committee will prepare a written report and recommendation to the Common Council, a copy of which will be provided to you. Your license may be revoked in the event that the objections are found to be true.

Sincerely

Robert Donovan, Chair

Public Safety Committee

CCF 080368